
Project Overview
• The South Carolina Department of 

Transportation (SCDOT) proposes to replace 
the structurally deficient bridge along West 
Faris Road over Brushy Creek in Greenville 
County. The new bridge will meet current 
standards and will no longer be load posted. 

• During construction, traffic will be rerouted 
approximately 3 miles. The proposed detour 
is W Faris Rd to Augusta St to Mills Ave to W 
Faris Road. 

Purpose of this Public Meeting
• On behalf of the SCDOT, welcome to this 

public informational meeting for the 
proposed bridge replacement along W Faris 
Road over Brushy Creek. The purpose of this 
meeting is to provide the public with the 
ability to review and comment on the 
proposed project.  

• Your attendance and comments are a crucial 
part of the project development process. You 
are encouraged to submit comments by 
placing written comments in the comment 
box. You can also submit comments through 
mail, email, or the project website. 

Bridge Replacement: 
S-149 (West Faris Rd) 
Over Brushy Creek
Greenville, SC

Meeting Location
St. George Greek 
Orthodox Church
406 N Academy St
Greenville, SC 29601

July 30, 2024
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM

Date and Time

Contact
Mr. Trey Brown, P.E.

(803) 737-0588
BrownWT@scdot.org

P.O. Box 191
955 Park Street

Columbia, SC 29201

Website
https://www.scdot.org/s-149-over-brushy-creek

-bridge/default.aspx

Detour



Title VI Compliance
SCDOT complies with all nondiscrimination requirements set forth by the Federal regulations issued by the U.S. Department of Transportation under Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended. Any 
person who believes that he or she has been discriminated against because of race, color, religion, sex, age, handicap or disability or national origin under a program receiving Federal Aid has the right to file a 
complaint with SCDOT. The complaint should be filed with the Title VI Program Compliance Coordinator at the Office of Business Development and Special Programs, 955Park Street, Suite 117, Columbia, SC 
29202 or at (803) 737-5095. The complaint should be submitted no later than 180 days after the date of the alleged act of discrimination. It should outline as completely as possible the facts and circumstances of 
the incident; and should be signed by the person making the complaint.

Fill out a comment 
form and place it in 
the deposit box at 

the public 
information meeting

Anticipated Schedule

Ways to comment

Mail comments to 
Mr. Trey Brown, P.E.

P.O. Box 191
955 Park Street

Columbia, SC 29201

Email comments to 
BrownWT@scdot.org

Online at the 
project website

Underway
Preliminary Engineering 

Underway
Public Outreach

July 15-August 15 2024
Public Comment Period

Fall 2024
Right of Way

Early 2026
Construction

Comment Period
July 15 - August 15, 2024


